Chairs Report Septmeber 9, 2023

On August 13th, I mailed the Chair of the Barry County Democratic Party Chris her get well card signed by a majority of the 2nd CD who were at our last in-person meeting. She did receive it and called me to thank us all for being so kind.

On August 14th, I attended the Rural Caucus Zoom meeting

On August 15th, I attended the MDP Chairs call with Lavora Barns and others.

On August 18th, I attended the Manistee County Democratic Party's “ Let’s Get Together Community Cruise" event.

On August 22nd, I mailed out all the 2nd CD Chairs a special event that I had setup with Attorney General Dana Nessel to have a sit down with her on October 1st. I had the invitations made at the Union Printer that we now use for all 2nd CD events and mailers.

On August 26th, I walked in the Barry County Democratic Party Parade and helped carrt their banner in the front of their Truck they decorated and had about a dozen people from their party sitting in it, in the back and carrying democratic signs too.

On August 29th, I attended the Mecosta County Democratic Party’s BBQ/Ice Cream Social event where I made homemade venison chili and provided the bowls and spoons for this wonderful event. I have asked Jamie and David McClendon to be my special guests of honor at the Blue Wave Gala. They are strong democrats with the Mecosta County Democratic Party and a new family with a new baby. They have never been to this kind of event before. They deserve a night out. 

On Septmeber 5th, I attended the Oceana County Democratic Party's "Time to Kick Off the 2024 Election Season" event with guest speaker Dr. Rob Davidson who ran for the 2nd Cd Congressman position in 2018
